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Curious        kind        connected

This Week at Treloweth – Living
Our Values: Curious, Kind, and
Connected

It has been a wonderfully busy
week, filled with learning,
exploration, and enrichment
activities that truly reflect our
school values.

Our curious Year 1 children
embraced hands-on geography
learning with a trip to the beach,
deepening their understanding of
coasts. Meanwhile, Year 4 explored
farming and sustainability at the
Farm and Country Roadshow in
Wadebridge, asking thoughtful
questions about where our food
comes from and how we care for
our environment.
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IMPORTANT
DATES:

Date: Friday 21st March 2025

Last day of
Spring term:
Friday 4th April.
(No Chough Club
after school on
this day)

Bank holiday -
Monday 21st
April.

Back to school -
Tuesday 22nd
April.
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Well done to our Diamonds
of the Week!

On Wednesday evening, our connected Upper Key Stage 2
children proudly represented Treloweth at Songfest in

Truro Cathedral. Singing alongside children from across
Cornwall, they formed a fantastic choir, celebrating our rich

Celtic heritage through music.

Finally, today, some of our children joined Mr. Shaughnessy
for a fun-filled roller-skating session—an opportunity not

just for enjoyment, but also for building coordination,
confidence, and resilience.

Through curiosity, kindness, and connection, our children
continue to grow and shine. Well done, everyone!

As ever, if you have any questions, please do contact one of
the team.

Warm wishes,

Mrs French
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Fruit and vegetables
for morning snack

please.
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T a l k i n g  a s s e m b l y  q u e s t i o n :

This week’s winning team: Botallack!  

Maths whizz champions of
the week

Well done 2f!  

What would happen if it never
rained?
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House Point Results
28/2
189
199
208
192

7/3
302
216
362
318

14/3
352
463
296
370

21/3
348
406
392
347

28/3 4/4
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Last week for our a
Science fair Year 2

included some amazing
home projects!

In computing, Year 3 have
been learning about

sequences and coding
objects to move on the

screen.

Year 2

The children in year 1 enjoyed a visit to
Portreath beach on Monday afternoon.

The children consolidated their Geography
learning by spotting features of the coast

and enjoyed having some time to play
together on the beach.

Year 3
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Year 1

Rainbows and Sunbeams



This week Year 5 have been
budding film makers, as we

continue our computing
lessons around the art of

video. We looked at different
style shots, followed a

storyboard and evaluated our
work. Next stop Hollywood!

Year 4 had an incredible day at the Farm
and Country Show, taking part in hands-
on activities such as interacting with farm
animals, exploring agricultural processes,
and trying traditional farming techniques.

They also learned about the journey of
food from farm to fork, gaining a deeper

understanding of food production and
sustainability.

Year 4

Year 6
After a week of hard work on

our assessments, children in Y6
were able to choose their own
topic to create a presentation
on. Subjects included WW2,

animation, football, and
mythical creatures.

Year 5


